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Dear parents and carers,
There has been a calm and reflective atmosphere across our school this week as pupils navigate the many 
emotions they are feeling at present and out staff continue to monitor our pupils wellbeing closely.  I have shared 
a letter with details of Freddie’s funeral earlier in the week and will share more information on times once I receive 
these.  I would again like to thank our whole school community for their kind words, support and prayers during 
this very difficult time.
I have been very pleased with the progress seen in pupils’ work and of pupils’ attitude towards learning.  Yesterday, 
I welcomed our School Improvement Officer to school to undertake a learning walk and we saw excellence across 
all of our classes.  At a Governing Body meeting earlier in the week, our School Development Plan for the year was 
approved and you can find a summary of our school priorities for the year on our school website. 
Could we ask for your support in ensuring pupils come to school in their full school uniform and P.E. kit on P.E. 
days. (P.E. kit should be black bottoms and a plain white t-shirt). Thank you for your support.  
I hope you have a restful weekend.     Diolch, Mr Hatwood
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Blwyddyn 1 & 2 – Martyn Evans
Pupils in Year 1 and 2 have been busy exploring the art work of Martyn Evans this week. They have been
exploring his creative process and style before starting to work on their own pieces of work – well done indeed! 

With respect, friendship and care, we learn here and succeed anywhere
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Our Value of the Half Term is ‘Thankfulness’

”Respect everyone and love the family of believers .” 
1 Peter 2:17

MacMillan Coffee Morning
We will be holding our annual 
MacMillan Coffee Morning this 
morning, Friday 27th September 2024 
from 9.30 11.30am.

We would like to thank everyone who 
will be coming along to support the 
event which is a very important date 
in our school calendar.

Please do come along and support this 
very worthy cause. There will be cakes, 
tea and coffee on sale.

Derbyn – Patterns
Reception children in numeracy this week have been exploring patterns in their environment.
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Early Education Admissions – January
2025
The admissions window for Funded Early 
Education (for children who turn 3 in the 
Autumn Term is now open and closes on 
25th October 2024.

European Day of Languages – Blwyddyn 1&2
To mark International Languages day in Year 1 and 2 we have learned Spanish colours in Expressive 
Arts.
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Blwyddyn 3 & 4 – Deva Experience 
Pupils have enjoyed a visit to the Roman Deva centre in Chester and experienced being a Roman soldier 
for the day. They have also worked in the IT suite to create and send an email to the Deva centre to 
thank them for a wonderful trip. After studying the Apostles Creed, pupils worked collaboratively to 
create a modern-day creed for Christians.
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Blwyddyn 1 & 2 – Maths Manipulatives
Pupils in Year 1 and 2 have been using manipulatives to solve problems in Mathematics and Numeracy 
this week. 

Blwyddyn 5 & 6 – Maths Manipulatives
Pupils in Year 5 and 6 have also been busy using manipulatives to support their calculations in 
Mathematics and Numeracy this week. 
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Derbyn – Phonics, Patterns and Continuous Provision
Pupils in Reception have been developing their phonics skills and awareness of patterns across the
classroom in the continuous provision this week.

Message from North Wales Police
Please do not park causing any obstructions which 
include blocking driveways, parking on double 
yellow lines or zigzags, parking on a bend or 
junction, or parking on the pavements/blocking 
pavements.
Schools will be monitored, and we will also asking the 
local authority to assist with enforcement for those 
who choose to ignore this advice. Parking causing an 
obstruction puts roads users and pedestrians at risk 
especially children during school times.
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Blwyddyn 1 & 2 – Mathematics & Numeracy
Pupils have been partitioning numbers using manipulative and different written methods.

See Saw
We are delighted with the successful implementation 
of the Seesaw programme, and we hope you are 
navigating this to view what your children have been 
learning easily.
We will be increasing the use of the platform over 
coming weeks as pupils start to also upload their 
work for you to see and for us to celebrate.
Thank you for your support in making the transition 
such a success.  
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Derbyn – School Anniversary
Pupils have been exploring how to use the filter function to create an aged picture, as part of our work on 
the school 150th anniversary, they have also been organising and ordering photos of the school over the 
years.
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Gresford Mining Disaster - Opera
Pupils in Year 5 and 6 enjoyed a spectacular performance of an opera linked to the Gresford Mining 
Disaster last week. Several attendees commented on the excellent behaviour of our pupils.

Blwyddyn 6 – Nant BH
Our Year 6 pupils enjoyed an excellent visit to Nant BH this week, despite the weather, a great time was 
had by all!
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Blwyddyn 3 & 4 - Humanities
Some more photos of pupils in Year 3 and 4 enjoying their visit to the Deva Experience in Chester as part 
of their new unit of work this week! 

Breakfast and Teatime Club
Bookings for Breakfast and Teatime Club for next week close at 10am 
on a Friday for the next week. Please make sure you book and make 
payment for places before bookings close, late bookings received will 
not be accommodated.  Due to a very high number of requests, we 
are no longer able to amend or cancel/credit bookings, so please 
do book carefully.
Bookings must be made online using the online booking and 
payment system and payment must be made at the time of 
booking, unless using the 30 Hour Childcare offer to pay for your 
child’s place.  Staff will be completing final matching of payments 
weekly on Friday just after  10am and any payments not received will 
result in bookings being cancelled. These will not be able to be 
rebooked. 
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Dosbarth Penfro – Gresford Mining Disaster Expressive Art
The excellent artwork produced by Dosbarth Penfro is now being exhibited at Ty Pawb in Wrexham. We 
think the finished work looks very effective and is a fitting reminder to the tragedy. 

We are delighted to be offering 
this Family Bike Repair workshop. 
Please sign up here > 
https://forms.office.com/e/S4RB
BWiGXZ 
These sessions are for children to work 
with a parent/carer or other trusted 
adult during the session.

https://forms.office.com/e/S4RBBWiGXZ
https://forms.office.com/e/S4RBBWiGXZ


Whole School Photograph
We were delighted to have our whole school photograph taken on Monday as part of our 150th

anniversary celebrations! Tempest Photography are pleased to report that our whole school group 
photograph is now available to view and order via the following weblink:

https://htmp.st/170118-202WSG
Your order will be sent direct to an address of your choice.

For assistance, please call 01736 752411
Option 3 - Place an order (P&P applies)

Option 5 - Customer services
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Nursery – Miss Williams 100% 0 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Parker 99% 0 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Baker 96% 1 session

Year 1/2 – Mrs Coombes 98% 0 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Mort 99% 0 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Speed 96% 2 sessions

Year 3 – Miss Sedgwick 94% 1 session

Year 3/4 – Mrs Wright 97% 2 sessions

Year 4 – Mrs Shelmerdine 96% 0 sessions

Year 5 – Mr Holmes 91% 1 session

Year 6 – Mr Szymura 96% 0 sessions

Year 6 – Miss Jones 92% 0 sessions

Whole School 96.2% 7 sessions
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Attendance and Punctuality
Attendance has remained very positive over the week which is a pleasure to see. Thank you for your support 
regarding this. We have a small number of pupils arriving late to school regularly, please focus closely on 
getting children to school on time.

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhtmp.st%2F170118-202WSG&data=05%7C02%7CHeadteacher%40allsaints-pri.wrexham.sch.uk%7Cd14ef7d744d148c953f808dcd331ddfb%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638617458358287251%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BPvtZU4seyfDUZ4RJdxYtmay%2BeGaCrCthEmjvCDuLWI%3D&reserved=0

